
From: Danielle Vezina [mailto:Message_here@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 2:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please stop Northern Pass 
 
Danielle Vezina 
161 Coffin Road 
Epping, NH 03042 
 
December 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
There is too much risk for the minimal benefits received. No substantial jobs for New Hampshire. But 
most importantly any leak causes permanent damage devastating the entire area and water system 
feeding us. This is not a risk that I went to take now, for our children or future generations. To me it is 
simple. PROTECT THE GRANITE STATE. I love this state.  Stop the Northern Pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Danielle Vezina 
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